MINUTE OF THE OF PLENARY MEETING OF THE SENTENCE REVIEW COMMISSIONERS HELD ON 22 SEPTEMBER 2009
Present: 
Sir John Blelloch


Joint Chairman


    
Mr Brian Currin


Joint Chairman


    
Dr Adrian Grounds



Mr Donal Mc Ferran



Ms Clodach McGrory



Mrs Mary Gilpin



Mrs Moya Cushley


Sec to the Commissioners



Mrs Karen Weir


Secretariat



Mrs Laura Foley


Minute taker

Apologies: 
Mr Ian Dunbar


       
Dr Peter Curran

1. The note and minute of the previous meeting were discussed and agreed.

2. A meeting will be arranged with the Policing and Justice Minister, Mr Paul Goggins MP to address the Commissioners’ concerns relating to damaging information and Special Advocates.

3. The Commissioners were advised that the legal tender process should be completed by the end of December 2009.

4. The impact of the recent judgement in the AF case was discussed.
5. The meeting with the NI Legal Aid Commission was discussed and it was agreed to draft revised policy guidelines on the fee structure.
6. The current position of each case within the Sentence Review was discussed.

7. New Secretariat accommodation is under discussion and any move will be in the New Year.
8. The next Plenary meeting will be held on Friday 11 December 2009.
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